
 

Interested in spiders? 

Nigel-Cane Honeysett 

(Shropshire Spider Group) 

Will be telling us all about Spiders  

On 10th September, 2013 

7.30 p.m. at St. Martins Community 

Centre. 

And in particular those found at 

 Ifton Meadows LNR during a survey  

conducted in June 

Visitors £2.50 accompanied children free 

Friends of Ifton Meadows  


